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The IICL is proud to have the opportunity to contribute to the professional career of students around the 
world.  

United States of America. 

Congratulations to Sage Trautz who recently graduated from the State University of New York Maritime College at 
Fort Schuyler as valedictorian.  An IICL scholarship was awarded to Mr. Trautz at the Connie Awards held in Newark 
last December 2023 while he was pursuing a degree in Supply Chain Management.  

The IICL is proud of Mr. Trautz’s achievements and wishes him well sailing and all future endeavors.  

 

                         

 

 

Hong Kong.  

Congratulations to Zhang Zhenyan who recently completed his final exams at the University of Hong Kong, 
Postgraduate School of Logistics Management.  The IICL Scholarship was awarded to Zhang Zhenyan as he 
continues to pursue more professional training as an Industrial Engineer and in Logistics Management. 

                                                                       

https://www.linkedin.com/in/sage-trautz-1a112b221/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/state-university-of-new-york-maritime-college/?lipi=urn%3Ali%3Apage%3Ad_flagship3_detail_base%3BBffEaPzBQkicciMmsodPEg%3D%3D

